Spreckels Community Services District
P.O. BOX 7432
Spreckels, CA 93962  
PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following public hearing will be held by the Spreckels Community Services District Board of  Directors at Spreckels Veterans Memorial Building at 5th and Llano Streets in Spreckels, CA, sometime during their regular meeting, which will begin at 6:30 p.m., on Wednesday September 20, 2017 to consider the following:
Adoption of Resolution adopting Fiscal Year 2017-2018 Budget for the Spreckels Community Services District.

ANY AND ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE HEREBY invited to attend this public hearing for the purpose of being heard thereon.  After a presentation of the Budget and questions by the hearing body, the public hearing will be opened for the public’s presentation of oral and written testimony.  After the public hearing is closed, the hearing body may deliberate and take action on the matter.

Available Saturday, August 12th a copy of the Budget may be obtained by downloading the August 16, 2017 Regular Meeting Agenda Packet from the District’s website, www.scsd.specialdistrict.org. Click on the August 16th meeting date and a link to the packet will appear as “Agenda” in small print.

Paper copies of the Budget may be obtained at the Spreckels Memorial Building on Wednesday August 16th by calling (831) 601-6518.  Please direct all inquiries to Business Manager Paul Ingram, at (831) 601-6518.
Paul J. Ingram
Business Manager
Posted September 12, 2017      
